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Endeavour
Community Hub
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Now Open on Calvert Road, Great Lever
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Last month, Avery and other IVH volunteers rolled 
up their sleeves to help with the finishing touches 
ahead of the launch of an exciting new community 
partnership in Bolton.

We’re leasing one of our homes in Calvert Road, 
Great Lever, to the Endeavor domestic abuse 
charity.

The new partnership will allow them to create the 
‘Endeavor Community Hub’ from the premises -
expanding their counselling service and increasing 
the group work they offer around empowerment, 
confidence building and coping mechanisms.

Jill Caldwell, Chief Executive of Endeavor, said:
“We hope to develop the hub to have something to 
offer for everyone. Having a base within the heart 
of the community gives us and other agencies the 
chance to develop new services and work 
collaboratively for the benefit of everyone.”
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Reminder about correct waste 
disposal

Avery and Steve would like to remind 
residents that it is their responsibility to 
correctly manage their waste disposal. 

If you need more support or help with 
correctly using your rubbish bins and 
recycling, you can find useful 
information on your local authorities 
website. For Bolton, click here. For 
Salford, click here.
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If you have larger items that can not be 
disposed of via your regular bin 
collections, Bolton and Salford Council 
also provide a bulky item collection and 
disposal service. The cost of the service 
is between £39 - £50. You can find our 
more information about the service using 
the links above. 

Fly Tipping

If you see fly-tipping in your area, please 
report it as soon as possible. You can 
report fly-tipping by emailing Avery or 
Steve, or you can report it directly to the 
council, which you can do on their 
respective website.

https://www.bolton.gov.uk/rubbish-recycling
https://www.salford.gov.uk/bins-and-recycling/
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Support for Community Group 
in Breightmet
We're delighted that the Irwell Valley Foundation has 
provided funding to the Red Lane Growing Project in 
Breightmet.

Throughout spring and summer, the Red Lane 
Growing Project will be offering a range of activities 
including bug hunting, woodland exploration, and 
outdoor cooking. These sessions are a fantastic way 
for young people to learn and grow!

Voluntary and community groups working in the areas 
we serve can apply for grants of up to £10,000 from 
the foundation. So if there's a group you think would 
benefit from our help, we'd love to hear from you. You 
can find out more about the foundation here.
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Drop in Sessions with Steve

Steve Cave has regular meetings with 
Walkden residents at Rydal house, 
Holyoake Road.

Steve would love for you to come along 
for a chat and a cup of tea. 

Steve is there to listen to all residents, not 
just those at Rydal House. Steve can help 
with any issues or concerns you might be 
having with your tenancy or 
neighbourhood.

He can also help with any issues 
regarding anti-social behaviour.

If you would like to attend one of these 
meetings, or arrange another meeting in 
one of Steve's other areas, then please 
email Steve directly at:

steve.cave@irwellvalley.co.uk
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Coffee and crafts workshop
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The new Endeavour Community Hub is holding 
coffee, craft & chat sessions every Tuesday morning 
from 10am - 12pm starting from Tuesday 9th July. 
There will be different crafts each week and they will 
happily add specific sessions if attendees would like 
certain crafts. 
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https://www.irwellvalley.co.uk/our-foundation/



